
  
Sir. 
           As retirees, my husband and I do not wish the imputation tax system abolished, as 
it is rumoured to be. 
        We worked very hard during our lives, often at 2 or 3 jobs, at a time, very rarely 
having restaurant meals or going on holidays, saving rather than spending, so that we 
could be independant when we retired. At present, because of the downturn in the the 
ecomony, we are now eligable for a Commonwealth Seniors Health Card, as the value of 
our superannuation and shares has fallen by more than a half. If the present imputation 
system was abolished, we would be forced to go on the pension, loose our independance 
and become a drain on the economy.  
           We beg you to reassure us that any proposed abolition of this tax is ONLY a 
rumour. 
            Yours  
            Leng sang Goh 
            Sylvia Goh          
 


